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Dear Ms. Mun, 

Memorandum of Understanding between ESCAP and STEPI 

 I would like to refer to the Memorandum of Understanding between the United Nations 
Economic and Social Commission for Asia and the Pacific (ESCAP) and the Science and Technology 
Policy Institute, Republic of Korea (STEPI) dated 7 February 2018 to promote sustainable 
development by facilitating cooperation among countries in the Asia-Pacific region in areas of 
science, technology and innovation (STI).  

ESCAP and STEPI have had an excellent collaboration over the past three years. This 
collaboration has provided thought leadership on effective STI strategies for the SDGs through 
research collaboration. It has also facilitated information exchange and capacity development on 
developing strategies and policies for STI in support of sustainable development through activities 
for policy makers across the Asia-Pacific region and through the Asia-Pacific Research and Training 
Network on STI policy.  

ESCAP and STEPI have common mandates to promote sustainable development by 
facilitating cooperation among countries in the Asia-Pacific region in STI and we plan to continue 
working together: 

a) to support countries in this region to develop STI policies in alignment with the 
Sustainable Development Goals; 

b) to facilitate regional and multilateral cooperation to facilitate learning and exchange of 
information between national STI policy institutes in this region; and 

c) to provide thought leadership on effective STI strategies and policies and emerging STI 
opportunities and challenges through joint research and analysis. 

Therefore, with your concurrence, we would like to propose that the Memorandum of 
Understanding between ESCAP and STEPI be extended for five years, up to 31 December 2026 to 
promote sustainable development by facilitating cooperation among countries in the Asia-Pacific 
region in areas of science, technology and innovation (STI). 

All other terms and conditions under the agreement shall remain unchanged. I would be 
grateful if you could indicate your concurrence in writing to the proposed extension. 

 
      Yours sincerely, 

 
Adnan H. Aliani 
Director 
Strategy and Programme Management Division 

  
Ms. Mi Ock Mun 
President 
Science and Technology Policy Institute (STEPI) 
Republic of Korea 




